
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers  

We are writing to inform you about the revision and consolidation opportunities available to Year 11 Science students 

this term.  In order to offer extra preparation and support in the run up to the mock exams the Science faculty will be 

holding morning and afternoon sessions every Wednesday until the mock exams.   

The morning session will begin at 7:45am and run until 8:20am and will be a shorter more focussed session around 

answering exam questions.  The afternoon session will begin at 3:05pm and run until 4:05pm and will be a session that 

is focussed on reviewing content and unpicking misconceptions.  Both sessions are open to all Year 11’s and will take 

place in the Science area.  The sessions will commence on Wednesday 6th October 2021.     

We would be really grateful If you could support by encouraging and reminding your child to attend.  We really hope 

to see as many Year 11 pupils taking advantage of these opportunities and improving in Science as possible.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully  

The Moorside High Science Faculty  

 


